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Notice of Meeting 
Date Posted: August  15, 2022 

Time Posted: 11:00 AM 
 

The Harrison County Community Hospital District will be, on August 25, 2022, at 5:00 p.m., 

discussing the construction, furnishing, and equipping of a replacement hospital facility utilizing 

loan programs of the USDA Rural Housing Service and other financing options.  The public is 

invited to an informational meeting in the high school commons at the South Harrison R-2 School 

District, 3400 Bulldog Avenue, Bethany, MO, to discuss any comments regarding the project.  

Public comments will be received by Tina Gillespie, Chief Executive Officer of the District, prior to 

the meeting mailed to 2600 Miller Street, Bethany, MO 64424, or by email to 

tina.gillespie@hcchospital.org. The tentative agenda of this meeting includes:  

 

 

I. Welcome 

II. New Hospital Presentation 

III. Public Input and Questions 

 

 

The meeting will be open to the public. 
                                          ________________________ 
          Lisa Wallace, Exec. Assistant  
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